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NEXT BUREAU MEETING 
Sunday, November 6th 10 A.M. 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
Continental Breakfast. 9:15 A.M. 

□  □  □ 

Our Annual 
Midnight Mission 

Clothing Drive 
 

 
 

SPEAKER 
Mike Arnold 

 

New Chief Executive Officer 

of The Midnight Mission 

         

Bring both adult’s and 
children’s clothes.  

Other goods also appreciated. 
         

A truck will be available in the 

Parking Lot to receive the items to 

be donated. 

 

Ionic-Composite 

Has Gone Digital! 
 

Thinking “outside the box” has become a 

way of life for Ionic Composite Lodge 520 

in Los Angeles, in their use of digital 

methods of Lodge operation, for the benefit 

of all their members.  They now have gone 

way beyond the use of the Lodge App, 

Facebook and Twitter to foster better 

communication, and have now begun to 

Live Stream the public portion of the Stated 

Meetings (as an on-line video broadcast), 

including a Live Chat with a brother at the 

same time.  And they have just started a 

method of candidate education in the form 

of virtual reality (VR), to help the Brother 

really feel a part of what he’s learning.  

Their membership is really enthusiastic and 

pushing for more!  Go to it, guys! 

 

 
 

THE 151st  

GRAND MASTER OF 

MASONS IN CALIFORNIA 

■ ■ ■ ■ 

We congratulate and offer our best 
wishes to our new Grand Master, 
Most Worshipful John R. Heisner, 
for an outstanding year ahead! 

 

New Scholarships 
for Masonic Youth 

Leaders 
Our California Masonic Foundation has 
taken an important step in recognizing the 
importance of encouraging leadership in 
the members of our Masonic Youth 
Orders, by establishing a new Masonic 
Youth Leadership Scholarship to honor 
and financially assist those hardworking 
youth leaders.  The scholarships look to 
offering college education support for 
those well-deserving Masonic youth that 
might be otherwise limited. 

In launching this new Scholarship 
Program, awards worth $3,000 each were 
presented to 24 of our youth leaders at the 
Grand Lodge this year. 

 

Congrats to 

our Newest 

L.A. Lodge 
Instituted Sept. 30th  

 
 

Save the Dates  
2017 

 

Secretaries & Treasurers Retreat 

January 20-22 – at Irvine 

Master & Wardens Retreat 

April 28-30 – at Irvine 

UCLA 6th Annual International 
Conference 

March 4 – at UCLA 

17th Annual California Masonic 
Symposium 

June 4 - at Pasadena Scottish Rite 

168th Annual Communication  

San Francisco - October 13-15 

 

 

 

 
 

Don’t Forget your 

Lodge Table Reservations 

for the 2017 Breakfast! 
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